
LOOKING BACK AT 2010 
Thinking back about this past year, Ro-

chelle and I are just so very thankful for our 

many friends. It’s been great to read through 

many “family updates” from family and partner 

friends and friends in Japan and staff in other 

parts of the world we know! God has indeed 

blessed us with 

many relation-

ships that bring 

such joy and 

encourage-

ment.  We love 

everyone’s 

cards, letters 

and emails, 

thanks for in-

cluding us! 

This pic-

ture was taken 

while our family 

was up in PA 

for Christmas 

with Rochelle’s 

mom and sister 

and her hust-

band and their 

5 dogs (Sis is a 

veterinarian).  

We had a great snowy Christmas (day after) 

and got to sled and throw snow 

and play.  There’s more pictures 

on facebook. 

2010 included some 

wonderful answers to prayer! 

Thank you Jesus!  Ben’s surgery 

went great and he looks awe-

some! He’s now into his junior 

year at Univ. Central Florida 

studying sports and fitness.   

Another major prayer answer was our 

house purchase, and we now seem to have a 

growing list of things that we want to do or that 

need doing around here. Of course! 

We’re thankful for God’s work in our 

kids lives. Andy is in a relationship with Ryoko 

Komatsu in 

southern Cali-

fornia. He 

changed his 

major to Inter-

national Busi-

ness and con-

tinues study at 

Cal Poly 

Pomona. 

     Melissa is 

deciding be-

tween 4 

schools here in 

Florida that ac-

cepted her.  We 

hope to get her 

back for a visit 

to Japan before 

graduation to 

see some of 

her former 

classmates. 

Josh is thriving in second grade and 

loves little league, basketball and his new Wii. 

We appreciate your prayers for us as 

we seek to serve the Lord and help send more 

of his people to the waiting world.  Let’s trust 

him together for more kingdom impact in 

2011 and beyond! 

CLARK FAMILY NEWS 

With love and thanks, 

Steve, Rochelle, Andy, Ben, 

Melissa and Josh 

Our family with Rochelle’s mom and “Dwight” the snowman. 

Thanks for your partnership and prayers for our ministry and family. 

Pictures at: http://on.fb.me/ge3LCY and www.steveclark.us 


